

Registered Charity No: 1052776

Dear Church Member,

Following the Prime Minister's request that social gatherings cease in response to the Coronavirus outbreak, we will not be holding Sunday service meetings for the foreseeable future.

We will also be closing Connect Groups and Youth and Children's provision.

Be of good cheer! We are looking at how we can utilise technology to stay connected through this unprecedented season that we are currently facing.

Our plan is to live stream church on Sunday mornings through YouTube. We feel this is the best and most practical way for the Legacy family to still listen to teaching and preaching.

We feel prayer is extremely important at this time and we are looking at ways for us to connect in prayer using technology. This could be via Zoom, FaceTime or via conference calls.

We will continue to update you all by sending emails, texts and also calling those who don't have access to technology. Please regularly check your emails, junk and spam, as some of our emails may end up in there.

The leadership team and I would ask that you remain connected and log on to our online presentations and prayer times.

Let us remain united as a body of believers by encouraging one another and also praying for an end, sooner rather than later, to this global disruption.

As I said in my sermon on Sunday:

Don't Panic, Keep Trusting, God is in Control. Ephesians 4:3-6

Many Blessings

Lance Blackwood Senior Leader

1 Dhadwood

Phone 01922 625919

www.legacychurchwalsall.com I info@legacychurchwalsall.com 85 Corporation Street West, Walsall, West Midlands. WS13QS